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Idaho Power is actively engaged in restoring power to areas affected by recent disruptions.  As 

of the latest update: 

• Power has been restored to the Ross Fork area, ensuring residents can resume their 

daily activities without interruption. 

• Parts of Gibson and Bannock Creek are still experiencing power outages. 

Idaho Power teams are working diligently to rectify the situation.  Unfortunately, at this time, 

there is no estimated time for the restoration of power in these areas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The purpose of the Emergency Operation Center (EOC) is too assist the Incident Commander in 

providing logistical support, technical support, and coordination during an emergency. 


